Council Member Dr. Jose F. Moreno
hereby congratulates

Anaheim Lighthouse

For being a vital resource for those suffering from addiction by
providing first-rate addiction recovery services in the community
for the past 20 years. Thank you for being an incredible partner

and neighbor.

On behalf of the City of Anaheim, congratulations.

February 5, 2021
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